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Spar Anagh Coar
Cushag Road
Anagh Coar
Douglas
Isle of Man
IM2 2BZ
17" February 2014
Robinson’s
Cooil Road
Braddan
Isle of Man
IM4 2AF

Dear Robinson’s

I am writing on behalf of everyone at Spar Anagh Coar to thank you for kindly
donating a fruit hamper to our fundraising raffle.

The event for The British Heart Foundation took place on Friday 6™ February and
with the help of your donation we raised £1,010 for this Charity!

Your generous support is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Jamie Taylor
Manager



